
	

Healthy	Hunger	Fun	Lunch	Program	for	2017-2018	

Welcome	to	North	Haven	School!		Once	again,	North	Haven	Parent	Association	will	have	a	lunch	
program	for	your	child	through	Healthy	Hunger	for	this	school	year!				

How	will	it	work?	

North	 Haven	 Parent	 Association	 has	 chosen	 the	 restaurants	 that	 are	 currently	 partnered	
with	Healthy	Hunger.		When	available,	gluten	free	options	have	been	included.			

All	ordering	and	payment	will	be	done	online.		If	you	have	not	previously	done	so,	you	will	
need	to	set	up	an	account	with	Healthy	Hunger.		Click	on	the	link	below	to	register.		

https://www.healthyhunger.ca	

If	you	have	already	registered	from	a	previous	year,	you	will	need	to	go	back	into	your	
account	and	re-add	each	student	to	your	account	and	assign	them	to	their	classroom.		
Simply	chose	from	the	list	available	within	the	Healthy	Hunger	website.			

Once	logged	in,	you	can	also	view	any	upcoming	lunches	or	prior	orders	you	may	have	
already	processed.		

You	can	place	an	order	for	one	lunch	or	all	lunches	that	we	have	set	up	all	at	the	same	time.		
No	changes	can	be	made	to	your	order,	and	no	new	orders	will	be	accepted	5	business	days	
prior	to	the	fun	lunch	date.			

Fun	Lunch	Dates	for	2017/2018	school	year	are	as	follows:	
	

Fun	Lunch	Date	 Last	Date	to	Order	
November	1	(Wednesday)	–	Subway	 Thursday	October	26th		
January	12	(Friday)	–	Subway	 Saturday	January	6th		
March	16	(Friday)	–	Little	Caesars		 Saturday	March	10th		
June	1	(Friday)	-	Subway	 Saturday	May	26th		

	

Choices	are	as	follows:	

Subway	–	6”	Subs	available	on	white	bread	only	(please	choose	toppings	at	time	of	order),	
juice	box,	Choc.	Chip	cookie	and/or	Lays	Regular	chips	are	available	to	order.	

Little	Caesars	–	¼	of	a	large	13”	pizza	slice	and	juice	box	are	available	to	order.	



	

	

Who	can	participate?	

• Any	child	who	is	at	the	school	over	the	lunch	hour.			
• For	Kindergarten	students	that	attend	Summit,	the	lunch	program	will	be	available.		

Please	select	“RM	#	1	-	Summit	–	Kindergarten”	as	your	room	when	adding	your	child	to	
your	account.					

• Bussed	kindergarten	students	will	be	unable	to	participate	in	the	lunch	program.			

What	does	it	cost?	

• The	cost	of	each	item	will	be	listed	on	the	Healthy	Hunger	website.		
• There	is	also	an	additional	$0.30	per	transaction,	plus	a	3%	charge	for	online	

payment/credit	processing,	you	will	see	this	added	when	you	are	completing	your	order.			
• No	GST	will	be	added	to	the	orders.	

	

For	help	registering	or	ordering	lunches,	please	head	to	the	FAQ	page	on	the	Healthy	Hunger	
site	or	contact	Healthy	Hunger	at	1-800-818-6260.	

Don’t	forget	to	follow	the	North	Haven	Parent	Association	from	the	following	links	!	

Blog	link	:		http://northhavenparentassociation.weebly.com		

Facebook	Group	Name	:	North	Haven	Parent	Association	
	


